

31 January 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

In line with Premier Mark McGowan's latest announcement today, the school holidays have been officially extended by one week, and the College, including grounds, library, administration and uniform shop will all be CLOSED at least until Monday 8 February, with no staff in attendance. It is important for the safety of the community that we all adhere to the relevant restrictions and latest health advice.

Obviously, this has immediate ramifications for organisation and events we have planned for this first week, and possibly beyond. Pre Kindy and Year 7 to 10 Parent Information Nights have been postponed until further notice.

We will continue to keep you informed as information comes to us. Keep safe.

Regards

Frank Norton Principal